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D.A.V. CENTENARY PUBLIC SCHOOL, PASCHIM ENCLAVE, N.D.-87

Dear Parents,
It gives me immense pleasure to inform you that we have started Portal for Digital Payment i.e. Online

Fee Payment. Parents will be able to Pay Fee online also. New students (Admission Year-2017) will be
able to avail this facility from July onwards.

Follow these steps to Pay Fee through Online Mode:
e Click on the link http://davschoolpemn.or;

e Clickon ay.

e

e After reading the instructions carefully click on the
.o Please check the fee description carefully before payment.
(*Transactional Charges as applicable)

e You can download the instructions from the following link:-
http://davschoolpemn.org/File/82/onlinefees_instructions.pdf

™ uxalss,
Manju Malik
Principal

Go Digital !!!



